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14 May 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The government has changed the regulations regarding wearing face masks in school. 
We have consulted staff regarding this and have liaised with governors to discuss the measures we 
should have in place to protect our school. 
 
From Monday 17 May 2021 we will only require students to wear face masks in corridors and 
crowded social areas inside the school where we cannot maintain social distancing.  Face masks in 
classrooms will no longer be required. 
 
This decision is slightly more cautious than the government suggests and is to protect the students 
and staff who have not yet been fully vaccinated.  We are also conscious of the mixed messages 
from scientists and the new Indian variant and want to do everything possible to protect our 
students and staff. 
 
We will review this measure after half term and inform you of any changes. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
With regards 

 
 
 
 

 
Carol Dallas 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


